
 
 U.S. Department of Justice 

  Office of the Solicitor General 

   
 

 
Executive Officer   Washington, D.C. 20532 
 
 
 
 
VIA EMAIL to <supremelawfirm@gmail.com> 
 
Paul Andrew Mitchell 
 
 

 Re: OSG FOIA No. 2023-127955  
 
Dear Mr. Mitchell: 
 
 This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the 
Office of the Solicitor General (OSG), dated December 12, 2023, in which you requested 
the following: 
 

“True and correct electronic copies of all four (4) credentials required by 
Law of all nine (9) "Justices" currently seated on the Supreme Court of the 
United States.” 

 
 Under the Freedom of Information Act, an individual is entitled to receive access 
to certain materials in identifiable agency records.  OSG maintains primary pertinent 
records on current or recent past United States Supreme Court cases in which the federal 
government has participated.  We also maintain records on adverse decisions submitted 
for the Solicitor General’s decision regarding whether to seek further judicial review. 
 
 Based on the information provided in your request, there were no pertinent 
records found in a search of our automated document and filing systems.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request, you may contact our FOIA 
Coordinator at osgfoia@usdoj.gov or at 202-514-2203, using the assigned FOIA tracking 
number.  You may also write to OSG at: 

OSG FOIA Public Liaison 
Office of the Solicitor General 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W 
Washington, DC  20530-0009 
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Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Information Services 
(OGIS) at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire about the FOIA 
mediation services they offer.  The contact information for OGIS is as follows: 
 

Office of Government Information Services 
National Archives and Records Administration 
8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS 
College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 
 
Email: ogis@nara.gov  
Telephone: 202-741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448 
Facsimile: 202-741-5769 
 

If you are not satisfied with the response to this request, you may administratively 
appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP), United States 
Department of Justice, Suite 11050, 1425 New York Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 
20530-0001, or you may submit an appeal through OIP’s FOIA online portal by creating 
an account on the following web site: 
https://foiaonline.regulations.gov/foia/action/public/home.  Your appeal must be 
postmarked or electronically transmitted within 90 days of the date of my response to 
your request.  If you submit your appeal by mail, both the letter and the envelope should 
be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”   
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Valerie Yancey 
        
VY/bt 
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